
 

Children’s Services                                                              

 
Newchurch Community Primary School 

Glebeland 

Culcheth 

Warrington 

WA3 4DX 

 

Telephone: 01925 763427 

Fax: 01925 766045     

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk  

Email: newchurch_primary@warrington.gov.uk                      Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway 

 
 

2nd December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We will be offering individual music lessons again to KS2 children from January 2021. This 
is through our link with the Wigan Music Service, which enables us to offer lessons on a 

wide variety of instruments.  
 

Their staff will follow covid safe practises, such as keeping a minimum two metres distance 
and have pull-up transparent screens to put between themselves and pupils.   
 

The teachers will come to the school at an arranged time each week and your child will be 
taught on their selected instrument. You can chose between small group lessons at £5.50 

or individual 20 minute lessons at £11. This is paid via Parent Pay at the beginning of term 
for 10 lessons.   
 

Please follow this link to see Wigan Music’s lesson leaflet and complete the Google form if 
you would like your child to take part.  https://forms.gle/SkGTuah96TM4MWJu8  

 
Please complete by Monday 7th December to allow for timetabling by Wigan Music Service. 

With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  

https://forms.gle/SkGTuah96TM4MWJu8

